MNe Metropolitan State College

Department of Mathematical Sciences

September 23, 1986

Dr. Kenneth A. Ross, Secretary

The Mathematical Association of America
Department of Mathematics

University of Oregon

Eugene, Oregon 97403-1222

Dear Dr. Ross:

I am currently the Chair of the Rocky Mountain Section of the MAA and
have two requests for information.

1. As the Chair, I have the responsibility of selecting a national
speaker for the sectiongd meeting. The list of available speakers that
I have is dated February 11, 1985. 1Is there a more current list? Is
there a list of the titles of the talks given by the speakers? I would
appreciate receiving all the information about speakers that is
available,

2. At the Section Cfficers meeting in Berkeley, someone mentioned that
there was an MAA policy on credit for remedial courses, I would like to
have a copy of that policy or at least a suggestion as to where I could
obtain a copy.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Frieda Koster Holley
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